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MEMORANDUM	
	
	
FOR	 	 :	 The	Regional	Executive	Director	
	 	 	 REGIONS	X,	XI,	XII,	MIMAROPA	and	Caraga	
	
ATTN	 	 :	 Protected	Area	Superintendents:	
	 	 	 Mts.	Iglit-Baco	Natural	Park	
	 	 	 Mt.	Malindang	Range	Natural	Park	
	 	 	 Mts.	Timpoong-Hibok-hibok	Natural	Monument	
	 	 	 Mt.	Apo	Natural	Park	(Region	XI)	
	 	 	 Mt.	Hamiguitang	Range	Wildlife	Sanctuary	
	 	 	 Mt.	Apo	Natural	Park	(Region	XII)	
	 	 	 Agusan	Marsh	Wildlife	Sanctuary	
	
FROM	 	 :	 The	Assistant	Director	
	
SUBJECT										:	 REQUEST	 FOR	 SUBMISSION	 OF	 REPORT	ON	 THE	 CONDUCTED	

ACTIVITIES	 FOR	 THE	 SOCIO-CULTURAL	 MAPPING	 AND	
DOCUMENTATION	IN	ASEAN	HERITAGE	PARKS	(AHPs)	

	
	 This	pertains	to	the	Socio-cultural	Mapping	and	Documentation	in	ASEAN	Heritage	
Parks	that	was	initiated	in	FY	2021	for	the	following	AHPs:	
	

1. Mts.	Iglit-Baco	Natural	Park	
2. Mt.	Malindang	Range	Natural	Park	
3. Mts.	Timpoong-Hibok-hibok	Natural	Monument	
4. Mt.	Apo	Natural	Park		
5. Mt.	Hamiguitang	Range	Wildlife	Sanctuary	
6. Mt.	Apo	Natural	Park		
7. Agusan	Marsh	Wildlife	Sanctuary	

	
With	 reference	 to	 the	 approved	 FY	 2021	Work	 and	 Financial,	 may	 we	 request	

updates	 on	 the	 targeted	 activities	 including	 information	 on	 the	 remaining	 funds	 as	 of	
February	2022.	Attached	herewith	 is	a	copy	of	 the	approved	WFP	for	FY2021	 for	your	
ready	reference.	Please	be	informed	that,	we	have	already	received	the	Project	Completion	
Report	for	Mt.	kitanglad	Range	Natural	Park.	

		
In	the	report,	please	include	also	the	activities	undertaken	for	the	acquisition	of	the	

Free	 and	 Prior	 Informed	 Consent	 (FPIC)	 and	 its	 status	 as	 this	 is	 vital	 for	 the	
implementation	of	the	activities.	Kindly	specify	also	if	there	have	been	issues	or	concerns	

ADVANCE	COPY	



encountered	in	relation	to	securing	of	the	FPIC	as	we	will	seek	guidance	from	the	National	
Commission	for	Indigenous	Peoples	as	part	of	our	Memorandum	of	Agreement	with	them.	

	
In	order	to	provide	further	guidance	for	the	continuation	of	the	activities	for	CY	

2022,	may	we	request	submission	of	the	report	on	or	before	23	March	2022.		
	
Should	 you	 have	 further	 clarifications,	 you	 may	 contact	 this	 Bureau’s	 National	

Parks	 Division	 through	 Ms.	 Rachelle	 Malijan	 and	 Mr.	 Reneo	 Vicente	 at	
r.malijan09@gmail.com,	reneo.vicente@bmb.gov.ph,	and	npd@bmb.gov.ph.	 	
	

For	information	and	appropriate	action.	
	
	 	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																	 	AMELITA	DJ.	ORTIZ	
	 	
	
	 	
	

	
	

	
 


